
Workshop  all  about
communication skills
The community is invited to a free seminar titled “I Can’t
Hear You Because I Am Shouting! Respectful Dialogue Even When
We Disagree.” 

The focus will be on strategies for positive conversations in
polarized environments, conversations that offer an exchange
of  views  so  that  people  are  listened  to,  respected  and
valued.  The workshop will be May 6 from 9am-2:30pm at Lake
Tahoe Community Presbyterian Church, 2733 Lake Tahoe Blvd.,
South Lake Tahoe. 

Presenters include local resident Fred Roberts, a Lake Tahoe
Community  College  instructor  and  communications  consultant,
and Hilda Pecoraro, a Presbyterian pastor who provides support
with  difficult  conversations  by  offering  avenues  for
individuals to feel heard and to help relationships remain in
tact. 

Due to limited space, registration is required by calling
775.392.1715.
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